
 

 

 

1221 – 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB T2R 0L4 

June 1, 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

Notice Regarding School Designation for Kindergarten to Grade 6 
Regular Program Students Residing in Chaparral 
 

For a number of years, Chaparral School has been at capacity and kindergarten to 

Grade 6 students who could not be accommodated at Chaparral School have 

been overflowed to Fish Creek School. The Calgary Board of Education (CBE) would 
like inform parents that Chaparral School will no longer need to be in an overflow 
situation. All students from the community who wish to attend Chaparral School are 
able to register.  

 

Transportation Services 
Students are eligible for transportation to their designated school if they live beyond 
the walk zone.  Information regarding transportation services and fees is available on 
the CBE website www.cbe.ab.ca and at the schools.  

 

Transportation services to Fish Creek School will end on June 30, 2020.  

 

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact the Area 5 office 
at 403-777-8412 (extension 0). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ann Ard  Anne Trombley 
Director, Area 5 Manager 
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http://www.cbe.ab.ca/

